
Shipping Information  
Living stocks and supplies are typically shipped by FedEx unless a user requests an alternative 
method. By request, AGSC staff can charge shipping costs directly to a user’s FedEx account. 

All shipments to destinations outside of the United States require a special CITES permit because of 
the status of axolotls on the Endangered Species List (Appendix 2). Some countries may require an 
import permit as well so contact your country's CITES Management Authority to determine local 
requirements. Please anticipate that it will take several months to obtain all permits and permissions 
before receiving axolotls, plan accordingly.  

International Shipments 
AGSC uses Avico International to assist with international shipments. This freight forwarding 
company acts as AGSC's agent in New York (the port of export) to make sure that packages are 
inspected and processed in a timely manner.  

 


